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International law firm BCLP announced that Partner Jennifer Csik Hutchens has been appointed to

the Board of Directors of the American Health Law Association (AHLA). Jennifer is one of only three

healthcare law practitioners nationally to be appointed to the AHLA Board. The AHLA has over

13,000 member practitioners across the U.S.

Jennifer is the Global Head of the BCLP Healthcare Practice, with a presence across the firm’s 31

offices in the U.S. and abroad. Jennifer’s comprehensive strategic, operations and compliance

practice is leading the firm’s deep advisory role as trusted counsel to clients across the industry. She

is keenly focused on topics of health innovation, including health AI, telehealth, concierge medicine

and price transparency.

“I am thrilled with Jennifer’s appointment as a new AHLA Board member,” said David S. Cade, Chief

Executive Officer of AHLA. “Jennifer is an ambassador for health law education, emulates the

values found in AHLA’s mission, and has been a major contributor to AHLA’s success over the years.

On behalf of the AHLA Board of Directors, we are delighted to welcome Jennifer to the Board and

look forward to seeing the impact they will have on the future success of the AHLA.”

Through the AHLA as well as other industry groups, Jennifer is a prolific speaker and author on

healthcare law topics. She prioritizes mentorship of other practitioners within the field of healthcare

law and is a tireless champion for DEI. She looks forward to continuing to serve the healthcare law

community through this AHLA Board appointment.

Jennifer will assume office after the Annual Meeting in San Francisco, California, on July 1.
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MEET THE TEAM

This material is not comprehensive, is for informational purposes only, and is not legal advice. Your use or receipt

of this material does not create an attorney-client relationship between us. If you require legal advice, you should

consult an attorney regarding your particular circumstances. The choice of a lawyer is an important decision and

should not be based solely upon advertisements. This material may be “Attorney Advertising” under the ethics and

professional rules of certain jurisdictions. For advertising purposes, St. Louis, Missouri, is designated BCLP’s

principal office and Kathrine Dixon (kathrine.dixon@bclplaw.com) as the responsible attorney.
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